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Brian Pacheco October 29, 2013

[ am pleased to announce the Fresno Deputy Sheriff’'s Association has voted
unanimously to support you in your campaign seeking the District 1 Board of
Supervisor seat in Fresno County.

Brian, we feel the principles you stand for are what is needed for Fresno County to
stabilize and start a rebuilding process based on a common sense and business
style approach. Your principles in regards to public safety, agriculture and
business, are consistent with what we as the Fresno Deputy Sheriff’s Association
believes is important for this County. FDSA believes you will carry out what is right
for the people of district one, along with what is best for all in Fresno County.

The issues facing Fresno County are not easy - - and everyone has their hand out
for the mighty dollar. We believe you will stand by your word when it comes to law
enforcement and how important it is to keeping the citizens of Fresno County safe
and secure in their homes and communities. Finding the best people to be a deputy
sheriff plays a big part in this. As a Board of Supervisor you have a strong voice in
helping to maintain the high level of law enforcement professional the people of
Fresno County expect to be employed. The interest of the FDSA relates directly to
public safety as one core service, however, without commerce/business/agriculture
supporting it, we would be crippled.

Please know you always have a friend with the Fresno Deputy Sheriff’s Association.
We look forward to a great working relationship with you as a Board of Supervisor.

Please accept the endorsement of the Fresno Deputy Sheriff’s Association. We look
forward to an on-going cohesive working relationship with you in Fresno County.

Sincerely,

/ i
ic Schmi

President, Fresno Deputy Sheriff’s Association

“Professionals Protecting and Serving Fresno County”

1360 Van Ness Avenue Fresno, California 93721
(559) 268-3372 FAX 441-8624 email address: eric.schmidt@fresnodsa.org




